
 

Spring clean up will be held April 19th-25th. 

Due to COVID-19 safety precautions the Department of
Public Works will not be picking up waste at the curb.

 There will be dumpsters located in the parking lot of 117 S.
Broadway (old village hall) that Village residents may use at
their convenience during spring clean up. 

Please do not dump any hazardous materials. 

CASSOPOLIS CURRENT

WHAT IS
HAPPENING IN THE
VILLAGE? 

The Village of Cassopolis is hiring for
several seasonal positions including
landscaper, concessions attendant,
and public works. 
All those interested in applying can
pick up an application at the
Cassopolis municipal complex or
online at www.cassopolis-
mi.us/about/job-openings/. Please
send completed applications to
manager@cassopolis-mi.us.
The Village of Cassopolis is an equal
opportunity employer. 

Large Item Pick Up
Michiana Recycling & Disposal will
pick up 1 large item per house on the
last Monday of each month.
Hazardous items will not be picked
up. 

Leaf Pick Up
It's not too late! Leaves in paper lawn
bags will be picked up from the curb. 

We're Hiring!

Reminders
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June 4th & 5th

Save the date! Exciting things are in the works.
Stay tuned for more info!


